
Central MN Corvette Association Meeting Minutes 

May 15, 2021 @ Sauk Rapids VFW 

 

 Meeting called to order by Gary McCarney, Oresident.  31 members present. 

 Introduction of new officers and members 

 Approved agenda 

 Secretary report read by Deb Murphy, Motion made to approve by Ione McCarney, 

seconded by Leon Faust  

 Treasurer report reviewed by Duane Dewenter.  Checking has $1650, $1000 in reserve.   

 Sponsors recognized: Murphy Chevrolet in Foley MN, Scweiters Chevrolet in Cold Spring 

MN, Auto Trim and Design, Waite Park as Associate sponsor, Country Chevrolet in 

Annandale.  Gary indicated he is exploring other restaurant options. 

 Old Business:  

o Submit pictures to Deb Murphy for website.  Select Club members and Rids to 

view current pictures 

o Octagon stone has been placed at Corvette Museum in memory of Tom Thoele. 

 New Business: 

o Lynn Steenblock reviewed basic information on National Council of Corvette Club 

Insurance requirements for club cruises.  Anyone with new address, cell no, or 

email should inform Lynn Steenblock so NCCC can be updated.  When having an 

event, information will be posted on website with NCCC message.  When 

planning a cruise it is important to contact Lynn 7 days prior with start/end 

location, date and time so he can process appropriate paperwork for NCCC 

insurance. 

o Club apparel is available from Betty’s Embroidery in Waite Park.  Bring your own 

clothing or purchase from her.  CMCA board approved the paying for CMCA 

embroidery on one shirt for new members. 

o Several items were collected from sponsors and members and a raffle was held 

for these items at meeting 

o 50/50 raffle was done at the meeting with proceeds donated to DAV 

 2021 Trips 

o Sioux Falls Hot Summer Nights mid July coordinated by Ed Reilly.  18 rooms have 

been reserved. 

o Spearfish/Deadwood run follows Hot Summer Nights.  Arnie Mead is 

coordinating and several meals and road trips are planned.  15 rooms reserved. 

o Duane Dewenter is considering planning a Fall Color Run 

o Garbergs are considering a run to Ely 

o Dale Hellickson is considering a run to Unique Car Classics in southern MN.   

o McCarneys have volunteered to host gathering prior to Liberty Block Party 



o Funds are available to do a club picnic.. Gary Garberg and Arnie Mead tp plan.  

Likely at Palmer Park 

o Ron Bulthuis is considering a trip to Colorado in Summer 2022. 

 Fall Meeting will be held in October at Sauk Rapids VFW. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


